NOTICE OF 30-DAY PUBLIC REVIEW PERIOD AND PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING PROPOSED
RAY TOWNSHIP 5 YEAR PARKS AND RECREATION MASTER PLAN.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Ray Township Five Year Parks and Recreation Master Plan draft
will be available for public review and comment starting August 5, 2020. The plan can be viewed on the
Township’s website or at the Township Hall until September 8, 2020.

The Parks and Recreation Master Plan forms the road map for the decisions to be made in the next five
years regarding parks and recreation facilities and programming. Additionally, the plan must be submitted
and accepted by the Michigan DNR in order to be eligible for recreational grants.

A public hearing for comments on the plan will take place on September 8, 2020 at 7:00 PM at the
Township Hall, 64255 Wolcott, Ray, MI. Concerns and comments are encouraged and may also be
submitted in writing to the Township Hall or via email to lhall@raytwp.org.

This meeting is an open meeting. The notice is posted in compliance with the Open Meetings Act, Public
Act 267 of 1976. American with Disabilities Act (ADA) Notice: The Township will provide necessary
reasonable auxiliary aids and services to individuals with disabilities at the meeting upon seven (7) day
notice to Township Hall.



